
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 9 Autumn Term 
27th October 2016 

 

A request from the Sea Otters 
If you have any family friendly, unwanted, 

used paperback books with over 300 pages 

please bring them into school for a project 

the Sea Otters are working on.  Thank you 

The Bees are Busy 

Being Poets 
Bees have been busy 

using their five senses to 

hunt for and observe the 

signs of Autumn. 

They are now using their 

findings to write 

Cinquain poems about 

Autumn which will be 

collected and published 

to create our class 

poetry book. 
 

  

 

School Photographs 
Please return your child’s photograph order to the 
school office by Thursday 3rd November at the latest.  
This will ensure that orders are  back at school in time for 
Christmas posting! 
 

Parents Evenings 
Thank you to all the parents 

who attended parents 
evenings this week.  If you 
were unable to attend and 
do want an opportunity to 
talk to your teacher about 
your child’s work please 
contact your child’s class 

teacher.  Remember if you 
have any questions always 

contact your class teacher in 
the first instance. 

 

Governor 
News 
For the next two 
weeks members of 
the governing body 
will be visiting school 
on monitoring visits.  
The focus will be to 
see whether our 
children are good 
ambassadors for the 
school and also 
whether they are 
able to talk to you 
about their learning 
and how to improve 
their work. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton Church 

Christmas Fayre 

Friday 25th November 

2016 

6pm – 8pm 
Father Christmas 

Mulled Wine and Mince 

Pies 

Stalls 
Games 

 

Guitar Lessons with Mr 

Muller will start again on 

Monday 7th November 

 

 

Outdoor P.E.  – A Reminder 
All children will need navy or black joggers for P.E. after half term.   

Trainers are appropriate for outdoor work and plimsolls are for indoor P.E.   

Please make sure your child has their P.E. kit in school every day.   

Thank you. 
 

Church Assembly 
Church assemblies, to 

which you are all warmly 
invited, are on the  

following dates: 
Tuesday 1st November  

led by Sea Otters 
Tuesday 29th November led 

by Meerkats 
These start at 9am in 

Belton Church 
 

Sports Coaching 
On Tuesday 1st November Coach 

Unlimited are in school running a 

session of sports coaching for 

some of our KS2 children. 
 

Sports Hall Athletics 
There will be a mixed sports hall 

athletics competition for Year 4 & 5 

children on Thursday afternoon, 3rd 

November, at Shepshed High School 

and we wish our team luck as they 

represent our school. 
 

 

 

Coming Up 
 

 

 


